
ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
Public Counsel 

800 Fifth Ave  Suite 2000  MS TB-14  Seattle, WA 98104-3188  (206) 464-7744 

September 7, 2023  

SENT VIA WEB PORTAL 
Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re:  Relating to the Commission-led workshop series on the Climate Commitment Act,  
Docket U-230161 

Dear Acting Director Hunter: 

On August 30, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
issued a list of questions regarding the Climate Commitment Act (CCA) and invited interested 
persons to provide written comments in response to those questions by September 7th. The 
Commission’s questions are comprehensive and involve complex issues. In light of this, the 
Public Counsel Unit of the Attorney General’s Office (Public Counsel) needs additional time 
to consider these questions. If Public Counsel provides comments, it will do so in advance of 
the September 15th workshop.  

Sincerely,  

/s/  
NINA M. SUETAKE, WSBA No. 53574  
Assistant Attorney General  
Public Counsel Unit  
(206) 389-2055
Nina.Suetake@ATG.WA.GOV

U-230161

cwagner215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page


